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Steven Jones

From: Danniell.C.Blackmore@tmr.qld.gov.au
Sent: Monday, 4 November 2013 2:29 PM
To: Belinda Perna
Cc: Steven Jones
Subject: Re: Registration as a Senior Road Safety Auditor for TMR
Attachments: RSA Registration Application Form.pdf

Hi Belinda 
 
I can confirm that the database has now been updated to reflect the below. Steven's registration as a senior road 
safety auditor will remain current until 15 August 2014. 
 
If you need anything further please let me know. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Dell Blackmore 
Senior Advisor (Safer Roads) | Road And Rail Safety 
Land Transport Safety Branch | Department of Transport and Main Roads 

Floor 7 | Transport House | 230 Brunswick Street | Fortitude Valley Qld 4006 
PO Box 673 | Fortitude Valley Qld 4006 
P: (07) 30662950 | F: (07) n/a 
E: danniell.c.blackmore@tmr.qld.gov.au 
W: www.tmr.qld.gov.au 
 

Belinda Perna ---17/10/2013 03:29:07 PM---Good afternoon Please find attached registration form for Steven 
Jones. 
 
From: Belinda Perna <Belinda.Perna@arup.com> 
To: "road_safety_audit@tmr.qld.gov.au" <road_safety_audit@tmr.qld.gov.au> 
Cc: Steven Jones <steven.jones@arup.com> 
Date: 17/10/2013 03:29 PM 
Subject: Registration as a Senior Road Safety Auditor for TMR 

 
 
 
Good afternoon 
  
Please find attached registration form for Steven Jones. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
  
Belinda Perna 
Business Administrator  |  Planning 
  
Arup 
Level 4, 108 Wickham Street Fortitude Valley QLD 4006 
GPO Box 685 Brisbane QLD 4001 
t +61 7 3023 6000   d +61 7 3309 4309 
f +61 3023 6023     
www.arup.com 
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 (See attached file: RSA Registration Application Form.pdf) 

*********************************************************************** 
WARNING: This email (including any attachments) may contain legally 
privileged, confidential or private information and may be protected by 
copyright. You may only use it if you are the person(s) it was 
intended to be sent to and if you use it in an authorised way. No one 
is allowed to use, review, alter, transmit, disclose, distribute, print 
or copy this email without appropriate authority. 
 
If this email was not intended for you and was sent to you by mistake, 
please telephone or email me immediately, destroy any hardcopies of 
this email and delete it and any copies of it from your computer 
system. Any right which the sender may have under copyright law, and  
any legal privilege and confidentiality attached to this email is not 
waived or destroyed by that mistake. 

It is your responsibility to ensure that this email does not contain  
and is not affected by computer viruses, defects or interference by  
third parties or replication problems (including incompatibility with 
your computer system). 
 
Opinions contained in this email do not necessarily reflect the 
opinions of the Department of Transport and Main Roads, 
or endorsed organisations utilising the same infrastructure. 
*********************************************************************** 

  


